
St. Thomas the Apostle School  • 4229 North Monroe Avenue  • Peoria Heights, IL 61616 • 309.685.2533 • office@stthomas-school.net 

Newsletter—August 29, 2025 
We Teach Truth - Build Character - Inspire Service 

Welcome Back! 
 

We are about to wrap up our third week of school and it feels great!  Our students, teachers and staff seem to be       
settling into their schedules and routines.  Thank you for having your child/children well rested and prepared to start 
their school day with us!  Your partnership with our school is so critical in making everything at home and school run 
smoothly.  Please never hesitate to ask us questions so we can help you better understand or troubleshoot something.   
 
Our Fall Fundraiser-MegaBlast has begun! Don’t forget this is one of the major ways our school raises money for 
some incredible programs such as Fine Arts Day/Field Day, Accelerated Reader Program, Fine Arts Programming, 
(helping offset the costs associated with our Art/Music/Band/ Spanish Programs). Did I mention that this also allows 
our teachers to continue their education through conferences and workshops, as well as additional college coursework? 
Remember, if everyone helps we can reach our goal! Thank you for your support! 
 

As we begin a new year, I ask God to keep our families healthy and safe and allow our children to develop their faith 
so that they may possess the courage and confidence to grow their gifts and share those with others. 
 

Blessings, 
 

Maureen Bentley 

Principal 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208C:/Users/cherylreese/Documents/Fax
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
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For the weekend of the parish and school picnic two 
weeks ago, I was very happy to see a large number of our 
families at our principal Mass at 10 AM.  It was a joy to 
have both older and younger parishioners mixed together   
especially with the younger children. While many school 
families came to set up their school supplies in their     
classrooms, we had many parishioners who attended the 
picnic.  This made for a delightful (even if crowded)   
cafeteria filled with excitement. 
  
Last weekend, I again saw a full church with school   
families and parishioners of all ages.  I know that so 
many parishioners take great pride and joy in a large  
turnout.  The presence of children is also a sign of       
vitality.  Parents should not hesitate to bring their       
children to church.  Sometimes children make noise – 
that’s what they do.  However, children are a sign of a 
healthy and living parish. 
  
You should know how much the parishioners share their 
enthusiasm when we have large crowds at Mass.  They 
are proud of our school and many donate generously to 
provide financial aid to our endowment and tuition      
assistance  programs.  But they are even more excited 
when they see our young people next to them at 
Mass.  Keep it up! 
  
-Msgr. Gray 

With the start of a new school year, 4th-8th Grade   
students have the opportunity to become altar servers. 
Fill out this Google Form to submit your information. 
This is a ministry that can help your child grow in 
many ways. Students will be trained during the school 
day in September.  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208C:/Users/cherylreese/Documents/Fax
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSco-D_olteLmzgXyB2x34VwTyHjxDCp_Niqo2XGgbr4aaHNxg/viewform?usp=dialog
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Pre-3 celebrated their first full week of school with play 
time on the hill! There’s no party like a Popsicle Party!  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208C:/Users/cherylreese/Documents/Fax
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Congratulations to these 8th graders who were published after writing a 100 word story with an 
unsolved mystery theme!  They wrote these stories in ELA class in 7th grade, and Mrs. Ward 
received a copy of the published book this week! Thank you YoungWritersUSA!  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
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REMINDER: Diocesan requirement for volunteers. 

Please check to see if you have expired! Training is 

good for 5 years. 

All volunteers of the school and parish (those who 

work with or have contact with children) must have 

completed the Safe Environment workshop prior to 

working with our children. 

To complete the training go to   

https://cmgconnect.org/  online training hub 

Find your Diocese - Peoria 

Set-up an account 

Complete Safe Environment Training for               

Volunteers—not employees 

Create ONLY ONE user account. If you have         

forgotten your log in – email safeenviron-

ment@cdop.org  

If you have already completed the online training, it 

will show as complete when you log in. 

If you have expired, you must take the RENEWAL 

Training – complete the background check and 

CANTS at the same time. These are uploaded – do 

not print and send to the office. Follow the prompts 

to submit. 

We appreciate your support by completing these       
mandatory steps for volunteers.  If you have any       
questions, please feel free to call. 

2025 Saint Philomena Chess Tournament  

Saturday, October 25th, 2025  

3216 N. Emery Ave, Peoria, IL 

Register Here— 

https://www.kingregistration.com/event/25StPhills  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/St-Thomas-the-Apostle-School/117463285029208
https://instagram.com/stthomastheapostleschool?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://cmgconnect.org/
mailto:safeenvironment@cdop.org
mailto:safeenvironment@cdop.org
https://www.kingregistration.com/event/25StPhills
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